
A  ONE-HUNDRED-MEMBER  GROUP
FROM  ZNDEINDE  COMMUNITY
VISITS THE PATRIARCHATE
On Saturday, the 15th/28th of June 2014, a one-hundred-member
group  from  the  flock  of  the  Patriarchate,  among  whom  the
priest, f. Elias, teachers and pupils of Zndeinde Community,
visited the Patriarchate.

This large group, varying in ages and offices, was received
and blessed by H.B. Patriarch Theophilos of Jerusalem, as
children performed church and other songs, offering them icons
and other eulogias, and pledging to soon make a pastoral visit
to their Community.

From the Secretariat-General

httpv://youtu.be/dd0T70_JRu8
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